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Happy Monday all Everett Public School Staff!
 
There is nothing more important to Everett Public Schools than the health, safety, and well-
being of our students and entire school community. We know this school year has looked a
lot different than prior years, making it more important than ever that we work together and
stay connected.
 
That’s why we are piloting Let’s Talk!, an online engagement solution that makes it easy
for you to reach out about whatever is on your mind and ensures you receive a timely,
accurate response. Let’s Talk! is available whenever you are — 24 hours a day, seven
days a week — from any computer, tablet or smartphone.
 
We believe this will be a great way to keep connected with you and are starting with a pilot
in several specific departments including Academics and Assessment, Categorical
Programs, Human Resources and Information Technology.
 
Have a question about CANVAS? Questions about benefits? Thoughts you would like to
share about curriculum?
 
Simply visit the department listed above and click on the Let’s Talk! button on our district
website. Then select a topic to start a conversation. You can also find out more by visiting
everettsd.org/letstalk.
 
We are committed to providing our families and staff with the best possible support. We
hope to expand this service solution to other departments in the future. Please reach out
about whatever is on your mind.
 
Stay safe, stay healthy, and stay in touch,
 
Ian
 
   

Dr. Ian B. Saltzman
Superintendent
superintendent@everettsd.org
425-385-4009  |  425-385-4012 Fax
  

 

 
 
 

mailto:Superintendent@everettsd.org
mailto:Communications@everettsd.org
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.everettsd.org%2FLetsTalk&data=04%7C01%7CLCarbajal%40everettsd.org%7C41e7a9e5b2aa41d45d4508d8dcedd276%7Ca6158ef04f854b0da599925097f77b3d%7C0%7C0%7C637502261437277690%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=bBwgxls2G87KLsWX44pzSqe4pRlRlebKr6q%2BMac9s6E%3D&reserved=0
mailto:superintendent@everettsd.org
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.everettsd.org%2Fsite%2Fdefault.aspx%3FPageID%3D1&data=04%7C01%7CLCarbajal%40everettsd.org%7C41e7a9e5b2aa41d45d4508d8dcedd276%7Ca6158ef04f854b0da599925097f77b3d%7C0%7C0%7C637502261437287687%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=PeqjYMhGW0mVbemGX0Q9qYzVw5tc6wh6adJJN%2BSiOGo%3D&reserved=0





/EVERETT
PUBLIC
SCHOOLS




